Minutes of the University Core Development Committee, Monday, May 3, 2010.
The committee met in the Presentation Room of Waul House at about 2:35 p.m.

Present were Patrick Byrne, Mary Cronin, Clare Dunsford, Catherine Read, Stephen
Schloesser, Margaret Thomas, James Weiss, and Arthur Madigan. Audrey Friedman was
unable to attend the meeting but sent comments in writing, to which the committee
referred at various points in the meeting.

The main business of the meeting was to consider a number of courses proposed for
Cultural Diversity core credit.

HS 005 Asia in the World | (Franziska Seraphim) was approved for Cultural Diversity
core credit.

HS 006 Asia in the World 11 (Rebecca Nedostup) was approved for Cultural Diversity
core credit.

HS 055 Globalization I (David Northrup) and HS 056 Globalization 11 (David Northrup)
were approved for Cultural Diversity core credit.

HS 059 Islam and Global Modernities | (Prasannan Parthasarathi) was approved for
Cultural Diversity core credit.

HS 063 Latin America in the World | (Deborah Levenson) was approved for Cultural
Diversity core credit.

HS 064 Latin America in the World Il (Zachary Morgan) was approved for Cultural
Diversity core credit.

EN 373/ FM 320 Korean Cinema (Tina Klein) was approved for Cultural Diversity core
credit.

A colleague suggested that it would be valuable to keep a log of courses considered for
core credit and what action the committee had taken on them. Another colleague
suggested that the chair contact Kathleen Winarski of Student Services, who has
responsibility for maintaining the list of approved core courses, to clarify which courses
have and have not been approved. The chair informed the colleagues that Gail Howe
(Office of the Provost and now responsible for the core curriculum website) and Stella
Primpas (Academic Advising and responsible for the Academic Advising Handbook)
would soon meet to iron out discrepancies between the core website's listing of core
courses and the listing of core courses on various department websites.

The meeting adjourned at about 4:07 p.m.

These minutes were edited by Arthur Madigan, S.J. on September 13, 2010.



